Ms Wendy Beggs

Directorate of Legal Services Our Ref : AD-0356-12
2 Franklin Street

Belfast

BT2 8DQ Date: 11" May 2012

Dear Ms Beggs,
Re: Adam Strain

With reference to document 059-072-165 (copy attached for your ease of reference) |
would be grateful if you would inform me of the following:

1. Whether this matter was referred to the Health & Safety Inspectorate for a review
of anaesthetic systems as suggested at point 2 of the document.

2. If so, what was the outcome?

3. If not, why not? Please identify who decided on this course of action

Please provide copies of all documents regarding the above.

’

Yours sincerely,

P ft //VLCW

Anne Dillon
Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341
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